
 

 

Event Notification 
 

BIG FESTIVAL EVENT 2024 
 
 
Dear Residents and Businesses, 
 
On the 24th and 25th August 2024, Big Festival Event 2024 will be held 
at Cairns Park located at 119 Spence Street, Cairns.  

 

This event will run for two consecutive days from 11am to 10pm. 
Activities include a concert with amplified music, fireworks displays 
and stage shows using a public address system.  

 
Whilst every effort will be taken to minimise potential impacts to 
residents and businesses in the area, the event is expected to attract 
5000 people per day. As such there is likely to be increased traffic 
and noise during this time so your patience and understanding is 
greatly appreciated. 

 
If you have any questions or concerns prior to the event, please email 
bigfestivalevents@gmail.com 
 
For any concerns during the event, please contact the Event 
Organiser John Smith on 0421 212 212.  

 

Kind regards, 
 

John Smith 
Event Organiser 
Big Festival Events  
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